
Welcome to Year 2!

Miss Andrews
Class Teacher

Miss Sambridge
Learning Support 

Assistant 

Mrs Butacu
Teaching Assistant

We cannot wait to welcome you in September!

Mrs Martin
Teacher



READING

'There is more treasure in books than in all the pirate's loot on 
Treasure Island'.  

WALT DISNEY

It is vitally important that the children read aloud regularly at 
home. Children in Year 2 should read with an adult at least 5 times every 

week for at least 5-10 minutes a day. Please remember to sign your child’s 
reading record.

Reading at home is 
celebrated in Year 2 –
you will be rewarded 
termly so remember 
READ READ READ!



Things to know

• School starts at 8:50am and finishes at 3:20pm.
• PE is Wednesdays and Mondays so please remember your PE kits!

• When you come to Year 2, you will have your own carpet spot and set 
tables.

• Uniform should be clearly labelled with your child’s name.
• Book bags should be clearly labelled and in school every day along with 

your child’s reading record and reading book. Backpacks are not needed 
and we do not have the space for them.

• Children should complete their spelling homework which is set for them 
on Spelling Shed every Friday.

• If you have any worries or concerns please come in and speak to us.
• If you have any questions, please send them to 

admin@broombarns.herts.sch.uk

mailto:admin@broombarns.herts.sch.uk

